

Satchell Lane, Hamble, Southampton, SO31 4NE

March 18

Dear Parent/Carer

Parent Forum Thursday 19 April 2018 Subject: Catering at The Hamble School

I would like to invite you to the next Parent Forum which will take place on the evening of Thursday 19 April at 6pm until 7.15pm in the Skills Centre – Room SC16.

Parents and carers of children in all years are welcome; for those who haven't been before, there are presentations, discussions and opportunities to ask questions and express views and opinions.

The subject of the next forum is 'Catering at The Hamble School' where we will share our current provisions, discuss the menus and the thinking behind them as well as sample some current and future dishes. We will then open the forum up to parents and students to share their experiences and suggest ideas for refining our provision that we are continually reviewing.

Please book your place by going to our website www.thehambleschool.co.uk, and selecting the 'Parental Event Booking System', which is located under the Parents Tab – Parents' and Curriculum Evenings, alternatively you can find a link at the bottom of the home page under useful links select 'Parent Forum 19 April. The booking Sytem will open at 6pm on the 29 March 2018 Should you have any issues with the booking system or you do not have internet access please contact Cat Curtis 02380 452105 who will be happy to help you with your booking.

Yours sincerely

C Prankerd

Deputy Headteacher

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know.

www.thehambleschool.co.uk

T: 023 8045 2105 • F: 023 8045 7439 • general@thehambleschool.co.uk Headteacher: Ms L Croke, B.Ed (Hons) MA NPQH













